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News Release 

CORAZON PROVIDES CORRECTION TO JULY 21, 2015 NEWS RELEASE 

Vancouver, B.C. July 21, 2015 – Corazon Gold Corp. (CGW: TSX-V) (“Corazon” or the 
“Corporation”) announces a correction to its news release issued on July 21, 2015, entitled 
“Corazon Closes $250,040 Private Placement.” 

The original news release stated that pursuant to the private placement, Corazon has sold an 
aggregate of 1,316,000 shares at a price of $0.19 per share, but should have read that Corazon 
has sold an aggregate of 1,316,000 units at a price of $0.19 per unit. 

All other details of the news release dated July 21, 2015 remain in effect. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Corazon Gold Corp. 
Bradley Scharfe, President and CEO 

Contact Information: 
Corazon Gold Corp. 
Bradley Scharfe 
President and CEO 
778.386.1313 
info@corazongold.com  

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release. 


